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Barnett, Mary

From: J. Scott Stanley <scott.stanley@jaystanley.com>
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 7:48 PM
To: WaterbodyComments
Cc: buffalowatershed@gmail.com
Subject: Please classify Big Creek and Buffalo as Category 5

Dear ADEQ: 
 
I believe that Big Creek and the Buffalo should be designated as “Category 5” to ensure that an investigation will be 
made to determine the source of contamination. That way it can be addressed. Arkansans need to know. 
Sincerely, 
 
Scott Stanley 
113 North Fork Drive 
Sherwood, AR 72120 
 


